
ECPCG Minutes – 29 May 2014 
 
Present:   Dianne Purnell, Karen Clark, Susan Marshall, Helen Ebsworth  Tim O’Sullivan, Michael 
Stather, Meg Denham,  Loren Thacker 
 
Chair: Tim 
 
SLG Report: Loren Thacker 
Only a small group, theme is sustainability, last term organised Harmony Day, have recycling bins on 
campus.   Involved at the moment with 

 Year Book 

 Bike Shed proposal 

 End Year Hoodies 

 End Year Function 

 HCC Grant for planters  

 Entertainment books  (50% to Vanuatu) 

 HG news each week,  sustainability theme 
 
Principals Report (see attached) 
 
Communication with parents:  Feedback from parents about e-news and hardcopy newsletter was 
very positive.  Discussion around hard copy V email a copy.   Parent group concerned about the cost 
of hardcopy, particularly postage, but also understood some parents do not access email.  Discussed 
EC App, Facebook, Twitter etc as forms of communication 
 
Parent Teacher (June 5th): Parents will give out cards again with date for party night 11th June 5.30-
6.30, Undercroft  and for next ECPCG meeting  (31st July  5.00pm-6.00pm in College Library) 
 
Party Night: Helen will introduce the evening to parents. 
 
Parent Information Evenings:   Feedback from group about what parents want from the 
evening, they want to know the college is a safe place, the values of the college.   The Relationship 
starts now, attainment information etc 
 
Vanuatu:  Parent Group to look at having a tin and poster for donations from parents at party night 
 


